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Together with our community partners, we celebrated our staff at
the Annual Employee Recognition Awards on November 21! The
evening was filled with fun, delicious food, music, laughter, and,
most importantly, heartfelt recognition for the dedication and
remarkable spirit of our employees.

Every year, a Magic Triangle site is chosen as "Site of the Year".
During this evening, the St. Anne, Hanmer Site was recognized as a
testament to the team's dedication to accountability, resilience,
and a commitment to continuous improvement. We are proud of
the progress made in creating a nurturing, supportive, and safe
environment for the children. Congratulations to the entire St. Anne
team!
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SITE OF THE YEAR
ST. ANNE, HANMER

The Magic
Triangle
Festive Food
Drive will run
until
December
13th. Each of
our locations
will have a
box or bin
available to
collect non-

perishable food donations in support of
the Edgar Burton Food Drive. Your
generous contributions will directly
benefit local families through our
partnership with the Sudbury Food Bank,
helping to provide essential items and
ensure families have food on their
tables this season. Thank you for your
generosity and support. We look forward
to celebrating the joy of giving with you!

Over 100 employees were recognized
by a special award or for their years of
service with the agency. Some notable
recipients include:

Excellence Award: 
Dora Joo Menacho - Valley View Site
Community Enrichment Award: 
Lucia Welch - Ste-Marie, Azilda
Employee of the Year: 
Brenda Keller - Magical Nook
(pictured)
Director’s Choice:
Corey MacLoed - Valley View Site
Thank you to all who organized the event, and to all community
partners and employees who attended this magical evening!

🎉 EMPLOYEE PERKS 🎉  
Another great perk of working 

for Magic Triangle: 

Our employees receive priority access to
spaces in our childcare centers, along
with the added benefit of discounted

childcare at half price! 

We believe in supporting our team, both
professionally and personally, and this
benefit is just one of the ways we show

our appreciation.

For more information or to apply, please
reach out to us at

careers@trianglesudbury.ca. 
We look forward to hearing from you!



discovering the magic of language through
naming everyday items in both English and
French.

Book suggestion by: Aleeta Lee RECE

A word from our Executive Director

As the holiday season approaches, we want
to extend our heartfelt gratitude to all our
amazing families. Your trust and support
throughout the year mean the world to us.

This festive season, we wish you love,
laughter, and cherished moments with your
little ones. May your holidays be filled with
joy and warmth as you create beautiful
memories together.

We look forward to continuing to care for,
nurture, and support your children in the
coming year. Happy holidays, and may the
new year bring happiness, 
health, and endless 
possibilities!

Warm wishes,

Julie Marsh
Executive Director

IMPORTANT DATES

STORYTIME
This is bilingual
story of Elliott and
Élodie — they
become friends
even though
neither of them
can speak each
other’s languages.
Join them as they
embark on a
whimsical journey
around a café, 

The experience at the Magic Triangle daycare
in St-Joseph Hanmer has been exceptional for
my three children. The staff and educators
exceeded my expectations and greatly
contributed to my children's development. The
warm welcome, the flexibility in
accommodating my child's dietary restrictions,
and the respect for my children's nap
schedules are just a few examples that made
the experience positive, not only for my
children, but also for me as a parent. Most
importantly, the staff were able to build a
friendly, welcoming, and warm relationship
with my children, making them laugh even on
the toughest days.

Thank you, Émilie Desjardins 

Christmas Day
December 25

Closed

Merry Christmas!

Boxing Day
December 26

Closed

Enjoy shopping!

New Year’s Day
January 1

Closed

Happy New Year!

TESTIMONIAL

Christmas Eve - December 24
All daycare sites will close early at 4:30pm


